
Naked Eye Productions
New York, NY

June 4, 2013

Re: Letter of Support

Dear Ms. Wagner and Ms. DiFeliciantonio, 

The International Tibet Network is delighted to write this Letter of Support of your
film, Seeking Refuge.  This documentary on torture survivors is particularly pertinent
to Tibet and its people. 
 
As I write this, many Tibetans languish in Chinese prison cells and are being tortured
for demanding basic freedoms.  Even after their release, former political 
prisoners are systematically discriminated against to deter others from raising their 
voices in protest.  There are only a few Tibetans who are able to escape to other  
countries and we believe that providing necessary support for them and documenting 
their stories is vitally important. 
 
We want to extend our appreciation and support for this important project of Ms. 
Wagner and Ms. DiFeliciantonio at Naked Eye Productions.  We look forward to 
seeing the final product soon. 
 
Sincerely, 

Tenzin Jigme 

International Coordinator
International Tibet Network

@ jigme@tibetnetwork.org
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